
 

 

TCC 1/2024 

 

January 4, 2024 

 

Subject:   Publication of the of Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders No. 1/2023  

on the website 

 

To: Director and Manager 

 Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

As Thai Capital Corporation Company Limited (“the Company”) held the Extraordinary General 

Meeting of Shareholders No. 1/2023 on December 21, 2023. In this matter, the Company would like to 

inform that the Company has submitted the Minutes of the of Extraordinary General Meeting of 

Shareholders No. 1/2023 (“the Minutes”) to the Stock Exchange of Thailand and published the minutes 

on the Company’s website at www.thaicapital.co.th/en/investor-relation/information-for-

shareholders/minutes-of-shareholders-meeting/ Therefore, shareholders and general interested 

persons can view the minutes from January 4, 2024, onwards. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

           Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

(Mr. Kamphol Patana-anukul) 

      Chief Financial Officer 
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